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TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Steven Lederer - Manager 
Upper Valley Waste Management Agency

REPORT BY: Belinda Yamate, Secretary, 253-4471 

SUBJECT: California Integrated Waste Management Act

RECOMMENDATION

CALIFORNIA INTEGRATED WASTE MANAGEMENT ACT
DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION: Staff to provide an update on the status of activities relevant to the Act. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The Napa County Solid Waste Local Task Force (SWLTF) is continuing work on the  2007 Five Year Review of the 
Napa County Integrated Waste Management Plan and its associated elements.   
 
Additional items regarding this topic are included in the background section below.  

FISCAL IMPACT

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

SB 1020, which would require communities to achieve a 75% diversion rate (instead of the 50% currently required 



under AB 939) is working its way through Sacramento.  Staff will continue to track this legislation. 

Treated wood waste, which was banned from landfills some time ago, remains a disposal challenge for some of 
our citizens. Disposal for treated wood waste is available at Altamont and Keller Canyon Landfills, and at B&J 
Disposal in Vacaville. 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS

None

Recommendation:  Approve
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